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Good aftemoon Michael,
Thank you for calling me back earlier today.

As mentioned, this proposed mine site (T8S, R78W, Sec. 33 or 3 miles NW of Alma), is located on the west side of
Mount Bross at roughly 11,450 feet in elevation.

CPW's main concern for this development is mining activity during the bighom sheep lambing season (lale April to mid-
June). As we discussed, site access may be limited due to inaccessible roads during the first part of this season. To the
extent practicable, CPW would recommend activity occur after June 15.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposed development, as we strive for responsible development while
protecting species during their most sensitive times of the year.

Should you or the operator have any questions about this recommendation, please feel free to contact me.
Best regards,

Brandon B. Marette
Northeast Region Energy Liaison
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THINK SAFETY FIRST!
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